
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Annunciation   May 28, 2023 

Today’s second collection support the Archdiocesan Schools 
The Social Action Pillars supports People in Need. 
 
This Monday is Memorial Day.  Our offices will be closed. The 
daily mass will be at 10am Monday. 
 
St. John’s is seeking nominations for membership on 
the Pastoral Council. The council is a visioning and planning 
body of parishioners who foster full participation of the entire 
parish in the life and mission of the church.  
 
If you know someone who has the gifts for this ministry, please 
nominate them by June 12, 2023. Find the nomination 
information on our web site.   
 
Members of the Pastoral Council will be available after all 
Masses on Pentecost weekend to answer any of your 
questions.  Stop by the Holy Grounds Cafe and see how you can 
serve the parish community.  Questions? Contact Alan 
Pultyniewicz, Pastoral Council President at apulty@yahoo.com. 
 
  

WILDE LAKE SUNDAY MORNING ONLY 
Our “Holy Grounds” coffee stand will again be open this 
morning. Please join us. 
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